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POSTPONED: Teaching Stream – Continuing Status Review
Workshop (May 2)
April 28, 2022

Dear UTFA Colleagues,

I am writing to let you know that the Continuing Status Review Workshop for the Teaching Stream,
originally scheduled for May 2, 2022, 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m., is postponed. UTFA will circulate an email
in the coming days advising members of the new date once it has been confirmed.

My sincere apologies for any inconvenience.

Respectfully,

Sherri Helwig
Chair, Teaching Stream Committee
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